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Lions of Multiple District N 
 
As we approach the Holiday Season, many Clubs will cancel their second monthly meeting 
or, as my Home Club, substitute it with a Christmas Dinner and carol sing, giving our Lions the 
opportunity to rest from our Lions duties and celebrate the Season with family and friends. And while 
the Christmas Season is over quickly, the Spirit of Christmas stays with Lions Members all year round, we 
just don’t call it that , do we. We call it Lionism. Lions give in every month, in every Season. And we don’t 
give so that we will receive in return – we give because it’s the right thing to do! Every one of the 5700 
Lions in our great Multiple District is different but I know by the very fact that you are a Lion that we 
share a common thread – our Service to those less fortunate. And if we do receive a gift in return, we  
know it will not be a monetary or materialistic reward – it may be at most a mumbled Thank You.  
And isn’t that the best gift a Lion can ever receive. 
 This Christmas we continue to hope and pray for Peace on Earth and Good Will to all Mankind and in 
that spirit I want to share with you the Dream of Peace as shown by the winning Peace Posters from 
each of our four Districts. Our Youth Services Committee is now choosing one of these Posters to 
represent our Multiple District at the International level. I Thank all Students who participated. 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
And my Christmas Gift to you – Thank You - for all your hard work to make the Light of Lionism shine 
bright all year round. 
To all Lions and their Families in all 240 Clubs in our great Multiple and to all Members of our Lions 
Family of Lioness , Lionettes and Leos, Lion Debbie and I wish you a very Happy Christmas. 
 
Lion Scott MacKenzie 
Council Chair, Multiple District N 


